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Join LOWLINC at the June Concert on the Point 

Donalda Lovelace, LOWLINC Board Member 

 

Please join LOWLINC at the June 24
th

 Concert on the Point, where we will be serving as the 

Hospitality Committee.  Stop by our table to talk to our volunteers about LOWLINC services 

and how we might be able to support you.  

 

LOWLINC is dedicated to enabling older residents of Lake of the Woods to continue living 

safely and independently in their own homes and in our community for as long as possible. 

Clearly, remaining at LOW requires transportation support, assistance with everyday minor 

household needs, getting your mail, changing a light bulb, walking your dog or a friendly 

reminder. But for a truly independent and high-quality life, relationships are paramount...to be 

with friends, talk with someone about mutual interests, and join in events like Concert on the 

Point. These are just some of the ways that LOWLINC might help you. Call us at 1-855-

LOWLINC for more information and to learn about our current offer of two months free 

membership when you join this year. 

 

We will be conducting a 50/50 Raffle Fund Raiser which will provide you an opportunity to not 

only hear really good music and have fun with friends, but also to win money. What could be a 

better evening! 

 

 
 

This group of friends enjoyed a wonderful evening of music and camaraderie at the May 27 

Concert on the Point. 

 

 


